Joint ITU-AICTO Regional Standardization Forum for Arab Region
Tunis, Tunisia (27 January 2014)

VISA INFORMATION 

Citizens of some countries are required to obtain a visa in order to enter and spend any time in Tunisia. The visa must be requested and obtained from the Tunisian Embassy in your country or, if there is no such office in your country, from the one that is closest to the country of departure.  

Participants who require an invitation letter are requested to address their request, including a scanned copy of their passport, no later than 13 January 2014 to the following:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Rakia Baccouche
Email: r.baccouche@aicto.org   

Mrs. Souhir Berguiga
Email: s.berguiga@aicto.org 
Tel. +216 71 284 187

Please be aware that visa approval might take time so kindly make your request for the invitation letter as quickly as possible.


